SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
CITY OF CROSSLAKE
MONDAY, APRIL 23,2018
4:00 PM. - CITY HALL

The Council for the City of Crosslake met in a Special Session on April 23, 2018. The following
Council Members were present: Mayor Patty Norgaard, Gary Heacox, Dave Schrupp, and Dave
Nevin. Brad Nelson was absent. Also present were City Administrator/Treasurer Mike Lyonais,
City Clerk Char Nelson, Park Director Jon Henke, City Attorney Brad Person, and Northland Press
Reporter Bill Monroe.

Mayor Norgaard called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M. and turned the meeting over to City
Attorney Brad Person. Brad Person reported that the seller of 13950 Daggett Pine Road has agreed
to the negotiated price of $90,000 for the 9.01 acres of land plus half of the tax and closing costs.
The land will be sold as is, the seller may remove any personal items, and the buyer will haul trailer
home to Crosslake Demolition with any costs being paid by the seller. The total cost to be paid by
the City is $91,015.40. The seller has signed the purchase agreement. The closing will take place
this week.

MOTION 04S2-01-18 WAS MADE BY DAVE NEVIN AND SECONDED BY DAVE
SCHRUPP TO APPROVE THE PURCHASE OF 9.01 ACRES OF LAND AT A COST OF
$91,015.40 WITH CONDITIONS OUTLINED IN PURCHASE AGREEMENT. MOTION
CARRIED WITH ALL AYES.

There being no further business at 4:05 P.M., Mayor Norgaard adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,

Charlene Nelson
City Clerk




